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World Book Day 

 

Recently we had a fantastic World Book Day based upon Goldilocks and the three bears.  The day started 
with a highly professional, well-acted play performed by some of our staff !  From this, the day was then 
spent fully engaged with the children moving between classes to try a range of tasks.  Foundation stage, 
Years 1 and 2 included tasting porridge, decorating bears, using Purple Mash to develop graphs and making 
story map props for retelling the story.  Year 3 and 4 went on a bear hunt, made wanted posters, designed 
houses to keep humans out and investigated the time it takes for porridge to cool.  Two of our Year 6 pupils 
have written about their day . . . . . . . . .  

 

“On World book day we had lots of fun, Goldilocks-based activities to do.  This included acting scenes of the 
Goldilocks story including French phrases; making patches for a quilt in pairs; being forensic scientists—
finding out if it was actually Goldilocks who broke into the bear’s house; and debating ‘whether or not 
Goldilocks was guilty of any crimes.’ “ 

“My favourite activity was when we had a debate and went in front of assembly to act in the court scene.“ 

“My favourite part of World Book Day was when the teachers acted out Goldilocks in court as the Jury 
came to the conclusion that she was guilty of several crimes!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you can see it was a packed day which then led to some impressive writing.  Well done all—we are al-
ready looking forward to next year. 

Wyvern Voices Festival 

 

On Thursday 15th March, the KS2 choir for this term took part in the Junior Voices Festival at the 
Wyvern Theatre.  They were superb at singing a whole range of folk tales from around the British 
Isles.  I was extremely proud of all that they did at the concert and in learning the songs. 

Thank you Choir - you were amazing.  

Mrs Townsend 
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Messy Church 

Come and join us at Messy Church on 
Sunday 18th March to learn about Holy 
Week and Easter 

There will be crafts, activities and we will 
all share tea.  

3.30-5.30pm at King William Street 
School.  

Parent Support Adviser (PSA) sessions 

 

Sophie Brown, our PSA, is offering parents a 
chance to talk privately on Tuesday 24th April 
from 9am to 12noon. 

 

If you would like to discuss worries or concerns 
about your child, Sophie is able to offer advice 
and support.   

 

This can be related to behaviour, feel-
ings/emotions, parenting, social issues, general 
well-being and she can also help you to access 
local services which also support families.   

 

To book an appointment slot please call in to 

the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

09/03/18 Performance (Year 3) 

14/03/18 Sports Relief Week 

14/03/18 Wyvern concert 

14/03/18 Sports Relief relay (specific pupils) 

15/03/18 Netball match (specific pupils) 

19/03/18 Rearranged Netball match (specific pu-
pils) 

19/03/18 Netball match (specific pupils)  

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy 
of any letters by contacting the of-
fice. 

Gate News 

 

In our last premises update we highlighted 
how a replacement gate will be being installed 
over the Easter holidays.  We are pleased to 
say that this is still the plan. 

The gate will be closed at the start and end of 
the school day with access only to staff and 
vehicles with blue badges.  

Thanks for your support. 

 


